
St. Alice Catholic Church 

Santa Alicia Iglesia Cat·lica 
1520 ñEò Street  Springfield OR, 97477 

Office:  541-747-7041 / FAX 541-746-5213 
Website: www.stalice.org Office E-mail: dweinhold@archdpdx.org Bulletin Editor: dmeile@archdpdx.org    

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity - June 11th, 2017 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil Mass 
 5:00pm English  
Sunday Mass 
 9:30am English 
 12:15pm Espa¶ol 
Weekday Liturgy  (Chapel in Rel. Ed. Center) 
 Monday: 8:30am Liturgy of the Word with Holy 
    Communion 
 Tuesday: 6:00pm Misa En Espa¶ol 
 Wednesday: 8:30am English Mass 
 Thursday: 8:30am English Mass 
 Friday: 8:30am English Mass 
Reconciliation 
 Tuesday: 5:00 - 5:45pm 
 Saturday: 3:30 - 4:30pm 
 Or by appointment 
The Rosary (El Rosario) (Chapel in Ed. Center) 
 Wednesday and Thursday:  8:00am English 
 Thursday:  7:00pm Espa¶ol 
Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
 1st Friday in Chapel in Ed. Center   
 12:00pm - 7:00PM 
Office Hours Monday - Friday 8:30am - 4:00pm 
Office Closed 12:30PM - 1:30pm 

 Parish Staff 
Father Mark Bentz:  Ext: 204 Administrator 
Kathy Weinhold:  Ext: 200 Secretary/Receptionist 
Danielle Plantz:  Ext: 203 Pastoral Associate 
Christine Beldner  Business Manager 
Norma Ouellette:  Ext: 206 Director of Religious Education & 
  Coordinator of Hispanic Ministries  
Jason Roebuck:  Ext: 202 Office of Youth and Family Life 
David Meile:  Bulletin & Website Editor 

Marriage Preparation: 
Please contact Pastor six months prior to wedding to ensure 

adequate time for these preparations. 

Baptism for Children Age 3 Months through Age 6 

If your child was not baptized as a newborn infant, you are 

encouraged to bring him or her for baptism on one of our regularly 

scheduled baptism dates.  Remaining scheduled baptism dates for 

2017 will be celebrated on August 12th & 13th, and November 

18th & 19th.  Readiness to have your child baptized involves 

registering at the parish, attending mass faithfully for at least four 

months, and participating in baptism preparation classes.  

Registration for the classes and attendance at two sessions by 

parents and godparents is required.  To make arrangements for 

baptism, please call Norma at 541-747-7041.   

Bible Basics 
Bible Basics, led by Fr. Mark Bentz, is open to all parishioners as 

well as those who are coming to explore the faith and prepare to 

become Catholic.  Come learn more about the Catholic faith and 

grow spiritually through prayer, study, and discussion. Please call 

Danielle Plantz at 541-747-7041 for more information.   

June 17 - June 18, 2017 
First Reading  Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14B-16A 
Responsorial Psalm Psalms 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-20 
Second Reading   1 Corinthians 10:16-17 
Gospel   John 6:51-58 
 
Sat. 5:00 PM - Reader:  K. Mischel  
Extraordinary Minister 1: Barbara Ross 
Head Cup: Carol Sirois 
Extraordinary Minister 2: Ellen Chapman 
 
 

St. Alice Celebration Sun. 10:00 AM 

Reader: Please See Schedule 

Extraordinary Minister 1: Please See Schedule 

Head Cup: Please See Schedule 

Extraordinary Ministers 2: Please See Schedule 
 

 

 

Altar Servers Sat. 5:00pm  St. Alice Celebration Sun. 10:00am 
Cross           Brandon  Mia  Mary 
Book           Jordan  Max  Leandro 
Candle           Leandro  Juan DeDios      
Candle  Akayla     
 
 

Intentions for the week of June 11 through June 18 
June 11 - 9:30am Elly Boehm/Danielle Plantz 
June 13 - 6:00pm Kamala & Patrick Ramen/ Davina  
   Prakash 
June 14 - 8:30am Jerry Sirois/Carol Sirois 
June 15 - 8:30am Jack Kauffman/Bonnie Kauffman 
June 16 - 8:30am Pearl Miller/Rob & Kathy Weinhold 
June 17 - 5:00pm Fr. Dan Reynolds/COMMUNITY OF 
   ST. ALICE 
June 18 - 10:00am COMMUNITY OF ST. ALICE 



POPE FRANCISñPRAYER INTENTIONS FOR JUNE 

Universal : Eliminate arms trade, That national leaders may firmly commit themselves to ending the 
arms trade, which victimizes so many innocent people. 

Pastorõs Corner  
 

 Please join the St. Alice 
staff, parishioners, friends 
and family in wishing Fr. 

Mark a Happy Anniversary! This past 
Thursday, June 8

th
, Father Mark 

celebrated the 4
th
 anniversary of his 

Ordination.  Happy Anniversary 
Father Mark! Thank you for your 
faithful service! 

We hope you felt our prayers this 
past week during the Archdiocese 
Priest Retreat! 

God bless and welcome back! 



The Church needs everyday saints, 

those of ordinary life carried out with 

coherence.  

*Pope Francis Tweets* 

Pope Francis - @Pontifex 4:30am - 7 June 2017 

St. Alice Events for the Week of 

 June 11 through June 18 

11. Sunday 

9:30 - 10:30 Mass -  English (Church) 

12:15 - 1:15 - Misa - Espa¶ol (Church) 

12. Monday 

8:30am - Liturgy of the Word with Holy 

Communion (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer 

13. Tuesday  

10:00 - Grief Support Group 

5:00 -  Confessions 

6:00 - Misa - Espa¶ol (Church) 

7:00 - 9:00pm - Luz de Vida (Church) 

14. Wednesday  

8:00am - Rosary (Chapel) 

8:30am - Mass - English (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

15. Thursday  

8:00am - Rosary (Chapel) 

8:30am - Mass - English (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

16. Friday  

8:30am - Mass - English (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

5:00pm - Renacer Con Jesus 

17. Saturday  

3:30 - 4:30pm - Confessions (Church) 

5:00 - 6:00 Mass -  English (Church) 

8:00pm - B.E.E.R. Men's group 

18. Sunday  

9:30 - 10:30 Mass -  English (Church) 

12:15 - 1:15 - Misa - Espa¶ol (Church) 

1:15 - Youth Ministry 

*The Chapel is in the Religious Education Center. 

** See the calendar on www.stalice.org for the most current happenings. 

   Daily Readings 

        For Mass 

11. EX 34:4B-6, 8-9 

DN 3:52, 53, 54, 55, 

56 

2 COR 13:11-13 

JN 3:16-18 

12. 2 COR1:1-7 

PS 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-

9 

MT 5:1-12 

13. 2 COR 1:18-22 

PS 119:129, 130, 131, 

132, 133, 135 

MT 5:13-16 

14. 2 COR 3:4-11 

PS 99:5, 6, 7, 8, 9 

MT 5:17-19 

15. 2 COR 3:15ð4:1, 

3-6 

PS 85:9AB AND 10, 

11-12, 13-14 

MT 5:20-26 

16. 2 COR 4:7-15 

PS 116:10-11, 15-16, 

17-18 

MT 5:27-32 

17. 2 COR 5:14-21 

PS 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 

11-12 

MT 5:33-37 

18. (See cover) 

GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP 

A support group for all those grieving the loss of a loved one 

will be offered at St. Alice. We will meet for 7 weeks on 

Tuesdays from 10:00 to 11:30 AM in the Ed Center.  Please 

call the office, 541-747-7041 to register.  Questions, call 

Milly, 541-746-3469.  "The Lord is close to the broken-

hearted.ò -Psalm 34:19 

 

 

 

 

 

Three Weeks Untill Camp!!! 

June 26th ï 30th for St. Alice summer camp. 

Presenting ñVianney Vocations and God is Goodò 

Five days of faith, fun and fellowship. 

Campers - children who have completed Kindergarten 

through 5th grade. 

Group mentors ï Middle school youth, 

Camp councilors ï High school youth. 

Register at stalice.org 
Registration Deadline June 16th 

 FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP  

Date Offertory 

Amount Needed 

to Meet Budget 

June 4/17 

June 11/17 

June 18/17 

June 25/17 

$7,445.00 $9,384.98 

$9,384.98 

$9,384.98 

$9,384.98 

Thank you for your stewardship (and thank you for using your envelopes)! 

Youth Ministry:  

Itôs with feelings of sadness but warm 

wishes that we announce the departure 

of Cindy Grabler as Parish Bookkeeper 

for St. Alice.  Cindy has been on staff at 

St. Alice for just over 13 years but she 

has been a part of the St. Alice family for much, much 

longer and she will be long into the future! Cindy has been 

key in keeping the business side of things at St. Alice going.  

You could often find her briskly walking through the office 

getting checks signed, bills filed, or running payroll all while 

singing beautiful hymns! Some may not realize but Cindy 

has been working two jobs for a very long time.  Cindy says 

that her departure from her St. Alice responsibilities is the 

start of her real retirement that will take place a few years in 

the future. Cindy also will now have more free time to spend 

with her family and most especially celebrating her 

daughterôs wedding this summer. We wish Cindy and her 

family all the best and we look forward to continuing to see 

her in the pew! St. Alice has been greatly blessed by 

Cindyôs gifts as a staff member, parishioner and key 

volunteer.  God Bless Cindy and her family! With gratitude, 

Fr. Mark and the entire St. Alice family! 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/isaiah/7:10


 As we celebrate the mystery of the 
Trinity we also realize the mystery of how 
much God loves and cares for us each 
day. Believing in this our lives can then 
overflow in thanksgiving and praise. 

 Your gift in the St. Vincent de Paul 
envelope will help the poor to believe in the mystery of 
God's love for them. 

St. Alice Prayer Chain/Wheel  

If you know anyone who is in need of prayer 

or if you would like to volunteer to be a 

member of the prayer wheel, we welcome 

you. Please contact Shirley by text or phone at 

541-217-9468, or email sliberante@gmail.com 

All prayer requests sent to us are also forwarded to 

the Carmelites. 

Planning is underway for our 

annual St. Alice Celebration on 

June 18th!  This year, our 

celebration will be held on the 

Feast of Corpus Christi.  We will 

begin with a 10:00 a.m. All -

community mass and a Eucharistic 

Procession followed by good 

food, music, and fun. 
 

Please take a look at the sign-up sheets in the vestibule 

and participate as you are able.  Help is needed in the 

following areas:   

 

Set-up 

Food tables  

Clean-up 

 

We still have one more planning 

meeting scheduled, and all are welcome 

to attend.  The meeting will be held on 

June 5
th
 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in 

the conference room of the parish 

office. 

 

Please call Danielle or Jason at 541-747-7041 if you 

would like to participate in any way.  Thank you!   
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ALARM SYSTEM MONITORING 

IS NOW ACTIVE!!  

Do NOT enter the buildings without being prepared to 

enter your assigned alarm system code!  If your 

ministry hasnôt received a code and training, please 

immediately contact Christine at ext. 210.  Please 

remember only certain doors are approved for arm/

disarm entry. Thank you for your support to ensure the 

security and safety of the St. Alice Campus. 

CAMP ST. ALICE NEEDS YOU 

Camp St. Alice (June 26- 30} 

needs lots of volunteers to make 

this a successful event for our 

children. Volunteers needed:  (Material will be 

provided) 

1. A person to teach the importance of prayer. 

2. A person/persons to lead the children in games. 

3. A Master of Ceremonies for the opening and closing 

sessions. 

4. A first-aid person to be available. 

5. A person/persons to clean and straighten at the end 

of the day. 

Supplies needed: 

1. Card board (cereal/cracker boxes). 

2. Old suitcases (any shape or size). 

3. Rolling pins (wood, weôll be rolling clay) 

4. Most importantly cookies, lots of cookies. Absolutely  

no nuts and no peanut butter cookies. 

Are you currently serving in parish ministry? 

Are you discerning a call to lay ministry? 

Consider joining the Archdiocese of Portland 

Foundational Certificate program! This dynamic and well-

rounded program prepares students to serve in parish 

life, helping to draw others into a deeper understanding and 

experience of the radical love of Jesus Christ. Over the 

course of two years, students will be provided formation in 

four key areas: intellectual, human, pastoral and spiritual. 

Study the fundamentals of the faith, immerse yourself in the 

beauty of the Catholic tradition, grow in friendship with the 

saints - and much more! - while you journey with other lay 

ministers.  Contact Rolando 

Moreno at romoreno@archdpdx.org or   

503-233-8315 for more details.  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwijlcrir_LTAhVrz1QKHd0nBJ4QjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/eddie_deguzman/monstrance/&psig=AFQjCNE93_hF8FhrGJFUlsrzqlO-KQ-c1A&ust=1494953986533378


You are Cordially Invited to attend!   

Sisters and Lay Womenôs 8-Day Silent retreat 

Our Lady of Peace Retreat, BEAVERTON 

June 20 ï 28, 2017 

Our retreat master this year is Fr. Theodore Lange.  The 

Theme is ñLiving in the Way of Loveò. Included each day: 

Holy Mass and Conferences, Eucharistic Adoration, 

Evening and Night Prayer, Time for rest and reflection.  

Retreat begins Tuesday evening, 6/20/17 with dinner and 

concludes after breakfast Wednesday, 6/28/17. Full Retreat 

$460; Day commuter rate available.  Register online at 

www.olpretreat.org; phone the retreat house at 

503-649-7127 or email sisters@olpretreat.org  

Rediscover the Mass  

Bored at Mass? Uninspired? Stuck in a Spiritual rut? Love 

the Mass more than life? Join Eugene Catholic Young 

Adults (ages 21-39) for a retreat on ñThe Catholic Mass: 

Source & Summit of Christian Lifeò. Sunday, June 18 at St. 

Paul Catholic Church, 10:00am-5:00pm. To register, or for 

more information on ECYA meetings and events, contact: 

541-270-9329 or eugeneyoungadults@gmail.com 

MARRIED COUPLES 

Itôs been a long time since we had the 

opportunity to attend a Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter right here in Springfield/Eugene. 

Enjoy the help of God in making your good 

marriage better by participating in a Worldwide 

Marriage Encounter Weekend on July 21st, 22nd, and 

23rd at St. Alice Catholic Church in Springfield 

Oregon.  For more information or to apply call 

541-344-8433.  

¶ Rediscover the spark that was there on your 

wedding day! 

¶ Rediscover the best friend you had when you were 

first married! 

¶ Join the millions of couples world-wide who have 

learned how to keep their marriage vibrant and 

alive! 

¶ Take this opportunity to enrich your marriage 

without leaving the area.  

Additional dates and locations are also listed online at 

www.rediscoverthespark.org   

RUTH' CLOSET UPDATE 

Thank you for your continued support of the Ruth's Closet 

Project.  This past month we were able to help children from 

Guy Lee, Riverbend, Maple, Douglas Gardens and 

Centennial Schools.  It is greatly appreciated.  With Payless 

Shoe stores closing we were able to purchase 25 pairs of 

sport shoes at a discount price.  These shoes will be used 

this next year.  We have learned what the most asked for 

sizes are.  Our supply of underwear, both boys and girls is 

dwindling.  If you're out shopping and see a good deal we 

can always use underwear, especially boys.  Thank you for 

all you do for the children of our community. 

1st Way is a crisis pregnancy center where girls and women 

can get free pregnancy tests and ultrasounds as well as 

diapers and clothing for their children.  On Tuesdays, June 

13th, 20th and 27th, the 1st Way Mobile Unit will be in the 

parking lot at St. Maryôs Catholic Church.  Volunteers will 

assist girls and women who want free pregnancy tests and 

ultrasounds between Noon and 3:00 p.m. on those days.  

1st Way continues to need size 5 diapers.  If you can 

donate a package, please bring it to the Mobile Unit or take 

it to the office which is located at 1162 B Street, Suite 213 in 

Springfield.  The office is open from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 

p.m., Tuesday through Thursday.  

CCS SQUEAKY CLEAN HYGIENE DRIVE 

Help your neighbors stay squeaky 

clean!  Cleaning products for 

bodies and homes become 

expensive when a family is living 

on a limited budget.  Donate to CCS today- your donations 

of deodorant, soap, razors, dental products, feminine 

hygiene products, shampoo/conditioner, and sunscreen will 

be distributed by Catholic Community Services to homeless 

and low-income families free of charge at its community 

service centers in Eugene and Springfield. Collection 

barrels will be available at the church entrance from  

June 11 ï 25th 

541-345-3628 www.CCSLC.org 

Thank you for your support! 

The Grotto is seeking a dynamic and collaborative 

Executive Director who is an experienced administrator, 

effective communicator, and resource developer. 

As The Grotto approaches its 100th anniversary, it has 

begun plans to restore and renovate the Chapel of Mary. 

The Executive Director will help design and implement this 

capital campaign.  

All interested and qualified applicants are invited to go 

to thegrotto.org to learn more about this rewarding position 

and how to apply. 

Interested in being more connected with the 

Archdiocese? Subscribe to their eNewsletter at  

https://archdpdx.org. Scroll to the bottom of the Home 

Page and under the ñSubscribe to our newsletterò 

section add your email address, first and last name 

and youôll be all set! Enjoy!  




